
AWSC August 2017 District 12 DR Report 
 
Hello from District 12. We are excited about our district elections to be held in September. Although we do not 
have to have the elections as usual in September our district decided to keep them in September. I am happy 
to announce that ALL of our Panel positions are full!!!!!  YIPPIE!!!! 
 
For me as DR it is bitter sweet. I love our District and have had the opportunity for growth I never dreamed 
possible and yet I am so excited to what lies ahead.. Many of our members are working with their service 
sponsors in preparation for district position. 
 
In preparation for the elections we asked each of our service position chairs to present a short workshop at our 
District Meetings throughout the meetings this year. It has been very helpful to peak interest and have 
questions answered as we consider standing for positions next month. 
 
Our Gratitude Dinner was ​AMAZING​ (so I hear, I was with my mother as she passed).  Plans are underway for 
our next Gratitude Dinner 4/21/18. Also in the working is a Day Of Speakers on 2/10/18. We will send out 
notification closer to the events. And we are excited about the Convention this month. Got our cowboy boots, 
hats and lassos ready. 
 
Alateen continues to thrive and grow. We have AMIAS in place for growth in our district. Steve K & Wendy R 
have been awesome in training our AMIAS. 
 
Also we have been so blessed with Amy T as our LDC. She has extended her services to District 13 and has 
been a blessing to both Districts.  
 
Respectfully, 
Theresa R 
District 12 - DR 
 
 


